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Trip to Charmouth, Dorset on Tuesday 7th May
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all parents who have already paid for the trip to Charmouth. 
The trip involves a visit to the Charmouth Heritage Coast Centre to learn about the Jurassic Coast and the types of creatures that lived at that time. The children are also taken on a fossil hunt on the beach, guided by a palaeontologist.  If time allows we may carry out a beach clean.
We will leave school at 9.15 am, so please ensure that your child arrives as soon as possible after 8.50am. Children do not need to wear their school uniforms but do need to be dressed appropriately for the activity. The children will be scrambling around on the beach, so warm practical clothing and comfortable, sensible footwear is requested.  A waterproof coat needs to be brought (whatever the weather in the morning), along with a packed lunch and enough fluid for the day. These should be packed into a small rucksack or bag. If the weather is looking sunny please apply sun cream to your child in the morning before they come to school and pack a sunhat.
We expect to return to school by 3.15pm. 

We look forward to an exciting, enjoyable and educational visit.

The Year 3 Team
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